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May 3, 2022 
 
Matthew Tunstall, Treasurer 
SUPPORT AMERICAN LEADERS PAC 
1601 ELM STREET 
DALLAS, TX 75201 
 
 
Re: ADR 1059 (AD A21-13) 

SUPPORT AMERICAN LEADERS PAC(C00688069) and  
Matthew Tunstall, Treasurer  
 

Dear Matthew Tunstall: 
 
 This letter is to inform you that ADR 1059 has been transferred to the Office of 
General Counsel (OGC), effective April 26, 2022. OGC will further process this matter. 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rosa Marshall 
Assistant Director 
Alternative Dispute Resolution Office 
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